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APRIL 2 MEETING WILL BE HELD AT THE VENUE IN TALLMADGE 
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TTCC 2018 Officers   Phone  E-mail    

President—Chuck Heretta  330-498-0107 cheatn1@att.net 

Vice President - 

Secretary—Bonnie Smith  330-825-7283 smith-frank@sbcglobal.net 

Treasurer—John Taube   330-633-3841 j.taube@att.net 

Membership—Jackie Houk  330-724-8631 edandjackie@hotmail.com 

Governor—Peg Quine   330-630-9071 Wquine1@aol.com 

Social—Jackie Horvath   440-823-0911 jmhorvath@icloud.com 

Sunshine—Barb Ruman   330-688-1225 bjr4life@aol.com 

Fast Glass Editor—Elaine Heretta 330-498-0107 chtnldy1@att.net 

Website—Dave Cook   330-825-1743 dcook6@neo.rr.com 

Immediate Past Pres—Tom Geul 330-630-2708 tgeul@neo.rr.com 

 

 

 

      UPCOMING EVENTS 

April 2—TTCC Membership Meeting—The Venue—Tallmadge—7:30 PM 
April 22 - Car Shows @ Progressive—see flyer 
April 25—TTCC Board Meeting @ The Venue 

April 28—SOCIAL—Spaghetti Dinner—see flyer 
 
 

www.facebook.com/tiretowncorvetteclub    www.tiretowncorvetteclub.com 
 

10x NATIONAL NCCC COMPETITION CHAMPIONS 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Chevrolet trademark(s) used with the written permission of General Motors 

 



The Prez sez…… 
 

 Spring is here according to the calendar, but I thought it was to have green grass, kids out-
side playing and sleek cars. I must be living in the wrong time zone. At any rate, the time will be here 
soon and we need to be ready to enjoy it. Our April meeting will continue to be held at the Venue 
starting around 7:30. Come early and enjoy some social time and supper with fellow Tiretown mem-
bers.  
 Also in April will be the first car shows of 2018 at Progressive in Massillon. Look for the flyer 
in the newsletter and an email blast the week prior to the show for updated info. Plan on spending 
quality time with fellow Corvette owners. 
 Later on in April is the annual spaghetti dinner. Elaine and I will be overseeing this years' din-
ner but would encourage some newer members to step up and work with us to learn how it is done 
and even improve on past dinners if that is possible. We will be at a new location thanks to the leg 
work of Jackie and Frank. See the flyer. 
 As a final thought, your board of directors is working to make your Corvette experiences en-
joyable. We can not do it alone. We need and encourage your ideas, attendance, and participation 
in events and meetings. Please make your views known to all, not just secretly.  We cannot adjust 
anything that may be troubling you unless you make it known and are willing to participate in the 
process . 
 

 

 

NCCC News 

MEMBERSHIP –New membership cards which will be hard plastic are being sent out soon, so 
watch your mailbox. The cards will not have your HS listed.   All new members will be receiving an 
automated email verification.  This is asking you to verify the email address and other information 
entered into the database by your Governor. 

BUSINESS MGR. –It is recommended that we have a waiver at any and all events and gatherings.  
This is being confirmed with Legacy Ins. 

CHARITY – Reminder that the raffle for the Corvette is being discontinued.  A letter or email is being 
sent to those that purchased tickets, they will have the option of getting a refund, applying funds to 
tickets for the guitar raffle or donate to St. Jude.  

FCOA – Sign your Grandkids up for FCOA which is the youth organization of NCCC for a one time 
fee of $10.  See me for the form or go to NCCC website on FCOA page. 

CONVENTION – Still time to sign up for NCCC Convention in New Orleans July 15 to July 20. 

EOR- Event registration forms are available on EOR web site.  Flyers for events are also available 
on NCCC and EOR web site. 

Thanks to Corvette Cleveland for a great Regional Banquet. 

Hope to see everyone at the first car show of the year at Progressive Chevrolet on Sunday, April 
22nd. 

Governor 

April 2018 
SUN MON TUE WED THU FRI SAT 

1 2  

Membership 
Meeting 
7:30 PM 
The Venue 

3 4 5 6    

INDIANS 
Home Opener 
4:10 PM 

7   HAPPY 

      BIRTHDAY 
Rick Brenneman 
Greg Gruhn 

8 9 10 11 12 13 14 

15 16 17   HAPPY  

         BIRTHDAY 
Mary Kay Cook 

18 19 20 21 

22 

Progressive  
Car Shows 

23   HAPPY 

          BIRTHDAY 
Tom Geul 

24 25 

Board 
Meeting 
7:15 PM 
The Venue 

26    

NCM 
Birthday 
Bash 

27     

NCM 
Birthday 
Bash 

28   SOCIAL 

Spaghetti Dinner 
5:30 PM 
 
NCM BDY Bash 

29 30      



 

 

 

 

TIRETOWN CORVETTE CLUB BUSINESS  MEETING 
MARCH 5, 2018  -  The VENUE 

 
SECRETARY  Received a newsletter from Mound City.  Motion to accept minutes of last meeting by 
Barb Ruman.  Seconded by Tom Geul.   I apologize to Gary Tubb for misspelling his name. 
TREASURER  John read the report.  Motion to accept the treasurers report by Peg Quine, seconded 
by Diana Bray . 
MEMBERSHIP  not present—Jackie is working on getting name tags.  Two new members, Rich and 
Barb Horning.  We have business cards, take a few to pass out. 
SUNSHINE  Gene Stenger had a mini stroke two weeks ago but is doing OK.  One of his sons 
passed away.  Barb will let us know about the services.   
SOCIAL  Spaghetti dinner is April 28th. Still trying to get a place.  Will need some help with dinner.  
Be sure to let Jackie know if you are going to Delaines on St .Patrick’s day  We had a great time at 
Mavis Winkles, food was good and the band Boomers played. 
GOVERNOR  Will put the information about the meeting in her newsletter article  New plastic mem-
bership cards are being sent out.  To many problems with printing the paper ones. Everything we do 
now will require a signed waiver.  East Ohio Region is buying helmets to  loan for Autocross 
WEBMASTER  Tom has asked Dave Cook to help with web site.  Asking  for ideas of what you 
would like to see on the site.  Any help will be greatly appreciated. 
NEWSLETTER  Everyone should have received theirs.  Call Elaine if any questions.  Deadline for 
newsletter is March 25th. 
 VICE PRES  Chuck reported as the VP. We have 20 sanctioned events scheduled for 2018.  First 
one is BeefOBrady car show in June.  Serpentini Chevy in Orville in August, and speed event in 
September at Midvale.   
PRESIDENT  Took a vote as to where to have our summer meetings.   Almost everyone voted for  
the park.  Months will be June thru September.   Motion made  by Tom Geul to accept, seconded  by 
Barb Ruman.   Chuck will pick a month for everyone to bring their cars.    We can still have the patio 
at the Venue, they will reserve it for us. 
OLD BUSINESS  Still looking for a place to have the  Christmas party this year.  Taking sugges-
tions. 
NEW BUSINESS  The new membership roster with pictures will be mailed to everyone not at the 
meeting.  Jackie put together a survey about what we can do to make the club better or improve.   
Alan noted that the awards for years of membership did not have the correct dates. 
 

Meeting adjourned 
 

Secretary 
 

 

 
 
 
FOR SALE 
Complete Enclosure Car Jacket—zipper driver door entry -  fits 1968 Corvette or equal—used for 
two winters—like new—$90 ($250 new) 
 
1985 Monogram Corvette model kit—1/8 scale—21” long—fully assembled—box in good shape—
$50—ready to display 
 
Dan Rinaldo…...330-374-0721 



SOCIAL HAPPENINGS 

 A great time was had by all who attended the annual St. Paddy’s Day social at Delanie’s in Tallmadge. 
Attendees were: Jackie and Ladd Horvath and grandkids, Tom and Diane Geul, Bill and Diana Bray, Peg 
Quine, Melanie Hardman, Chuck and Elaine Heretta, Jeep Austin and daughter, Alan Moore and Judy 
Juhasz, George and Maria Ortopan, Frank and Bonnie Smith, Bob and Linda Schluneker, Dennis and 
Genene Patrick. 

 
 

 
 

 
FOR SALE 
1970 Chevelle, 454cid, Iron Heads, Quadrajet, Electronic Ignition, 
Exhaust Manifolds Jet Hot Coated, and FlowMaster Super 44's. 
Muncie 4 Speed, Hurst Shifter, Hydraulic Throw-out Bearing, 
Lakewood Hydro-Formed Bell Housing, Zoom Clutch. Console, 
Bucket Seats, New Headliner, Dash Pad, and Windshield, AM/FM 
Cassette. Bumper Pad, Jack and Spare. 15"x8" Power Coated 
Ralley Wheels, S.S. Trim Rings and Center Caps, 245-60-15 
BFG TA's. Functional Vacuum Cowl Induction Hood, Correct 
Cowl Induction Air Cleaner. All Locks and Windows Work. Head-
lights, Turn Signals, Dash and Dome Lights Work. 
Call for Price. Bill @ 330-714-0396 or EMail @ wbray1@neo.rr.com 

SUNSHINE 
 

 On a very sad note, a sympathy card was sent to Gene & Norma Stenger as their son, Scott, passed 
away at the end of February.  
 Also, a get well card was sent to Gene as he had a mini stroke and is experiencing some other health 
problems. 
 A former member, Elaine Obert, fell and broke her foot and wrist in March. She was in Fairview Hospi-
tal and is now in Altenheim Rehab Center in Strongsville. We hope for a speedy recovery for her! 
 See you at the meeting! 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Saturday, April 28, 2018 

5:30 pm - ? 

$8/person 
Copley Veterans Post 

American Legion/Frank Bender Post #473 

3255 Copley Rd 

Copley, OH   44321 

 

PROVIDED 

Spaghetti – Meatballs – Sausage – Salad – Rolls & Butter – Soft Drinks & Coffee 

FUN & GAMES 
 

YOU BRING 

Dessert – BYOB – Healthy Appetite 

 

RSVP to Elaine Heretta – chtnldy1@att.net – 330-498-0107 

Checks payable to “Tiretown Corvette Club” 

 

 

 


